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    Alcyone Province Trustee., Karen KammerðNational President,    

    Teresa Carterð  Electra Province Trustee.,  
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Greetings from our National President 

 
Dear DTC Sisters, 

I  would like to take this opportunity to wish each and every one of you a very Happy 

and Healthy Holiday Season. 

At this time of year I would like for us to reflect on our purpose as displayed on the 

Delta Theta Chi website:  

Its purpose is to promote cultural education, to foster personal development and good  

citizenship, to form a nation-wide fellowship, to attain a broader outlook and enjoyment  

of contact with those of similar purposes and ideals. Please keep our ñpurposeò in mind 

as you move through the next few months until we all come together at National Con-

vention. We have a lot to be thankful for each and every day however there are many 

sisters who are going through their own personal struggles whether it be some type of 

illness, death  

of a loved one, a dear sorority sister or close friend or some other personal situation. 

Sometimes a bright smile or a warm hug is just what someone needs to help make their 

day a little better. ñSistersò we will be there for one another!   

I wish you all the best in 2015 as we prepare for our National Convention at the Embas-

sy Suites Kansas City International Airport June 26th ï 28th. I hope to see you all there! 

In Sisterly Love,  

Karen S. Kammer National President    

 

 

 

 

From Our National Vice President 

 
Dear DTC Sisters 

Membership is always on our minds.  Time flies so do not hesitate and ask the person  

you are thinking about. Since June 2013, we have added 34 new sisters, a new CA chap-

ter and reinstated 2 sisters.  We are growing but we have also lost sisters and chapters.  

It is up to each of us to share our Sisterhood and reach out.  DTC has added so much to 

my  

life the last 41 years.  I know it has to yours also so please share DTC.   

I hope you will keep the list of rush ideas I sent to each chapter and will be able to use 

them and add in your own ideas.  Rush should be fun and we always enjoy sharing, eat-

ing and maybe even will receive a little education with it. Let's have lots of rush events 

this next year and grow our sisterhood. 

I have reached out to 28 ladies that have inquired about DTC on the website. This has 

been one of my favorite duties.  We were able to sign one into MO Delta chapter. What  

a blessing. 

It is an honor to be your National Vice President.  Thank you for this privilege.   

Share your Sisterhood and Hold High the Torch. And Always......Live, Laugh, Love  

and Grow in Sisterhood. 

 

In Sisterly Love, 

Becky Kueffer       National Vice President 
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Alcyone Province Trustee 
For Alcyone Province the year ended on a high note at the 78th Province  

convention ñLife is a Masqueradeò where we initiated 10 new sisters.   

It has been my pleasure to work this past year with so many of my dedicated hard  

working sisters and our goal is to keep growing. 

As chairperson of the National Constitution and By-Laws Committee, I urge all mem-

bers to read the constitution to make sure it reflects the best of Delta Theta Chi. If any 

chapter  

or sister would like to submit a revision, the deadline for changes is December 1, 2014.  

You can send the revisions to your province National Constitution and Bylaws  

Committee member or me.  Just remember the deadline is December 1. 

Hopefully, you are busy making plans to attend the upcoming National  

Convention in Kansas City.  I look forward to meeting my sisters from other provinces. 

To my sisters at this joyous season:   

May the wondrous Spirit of Christmas Fill Your Heart Today and Always. 

In Sisterly love, 

Joyce Miller, Alcyone Trustee 

 

 
 

 

Celaeno Province Trustee 
I just returned from Fall Board meeting in Logansport, Indiana.  The "Witch's Brew" 

theme was fantastic and it reminded me of bygone days in sorority when sisters really 

made an effort to decorate according to the theme and everyone was made to feel she  

was a part of the excitement.  

When I was Celaeno Province Vice President back in the 1970's,my goal was to get the 

Province's membership back up to 300 members.  We had 13 chapters.  This year we 

have 5 chapters( one is a special chapter) and 86 members. I long for the days when 

sorority was elegant and we weren't begging for people to take offices.  

 I wish there was a magic wand we could wave and bring back Delta Theta Chi to the 

way it once was. 

 Susan Yoder, Celaeno Province National Trustee 

 

 
Electra Province Trustee 
Dear Delta Theta Chi Sisters: 

What an amazing year this has been.  As you know where were able to fund 2 two  

deserving students in Alcyone Province with National Memorial Scholarships and 1 

DTC family member from Electra Province with a Maria Miller Graham Scholarship.   

It was truly a privilege to getto inform these students of their awards. 

Now as the 2015 year ends we gear up for the 2015-2016 scholarship cycle. I hope you 

have good luck and receive lots of great applications.   

What is so great to hear from everyone is that we got so many good applications that it 

was hard to choose.  Thatôs a good thing and I hope I hear a lot of you say that!  

As we approach the holiday season and the end of the year it seems to me a good time 

to reflect on the past year.  I have been blessed to get to travel to see some of you in 

your home province or at your chapter Foundersô Day. Each and everyone one of you 

DTC  

sisters have been kind, supportive and welcoming to me.  I cannot tell you how much 

that means to me.  

 I look back fondly on memories of those sisters who have left us this year for their  

heavenly reward.  They will be missed but their legacy brings us all joy.   I hope 2015 

brings you and your families, health, happiness and maybe even a little wealth!  I look 

forward to visiting with many of you at the 2015 National Convention in Kansas City 

and  to a sorority year filled with fun and lots of memory making. 

Happiest of Holidays to Everyone, 

Teresa L. Carter    Electra Province National Trustee 


